
Stone Hill Financial Announces its Move to FLEMINGTON, NJ 
Helping you pursue your financial dreams 

 
Flemington, NJ – November 2022  
 
Stone Hill Financial a full-service wealth 
management company, announces its 
move to Flemington, NJ to accommodate 
its continued growth and expansion. 
 
Stone Hill Financial which celebrates its 
14th year in business this month, will 
leverage its expanded office space to 
continue and better serve its loyal clients 
and valuable business partners as well as 
provide a better workspace for internal 
efficiencies.  
 
“We’re excited about our new office 
relocation and happy to continue our 
practice in Hunterdon County”, said Timothy M. Hyland, President and Founder of Stone Hill Financial. 
“This larger space will provide us further room for continued growth.”  
 
The Hunterdon County Chamber President, Chris Phelan, is happy to have Stone Hill Financial stay local and 
remain an active member on the chamber.  “I couldn’t be happier to have Timothy Hyland and his team 
move to Flemington and continue to offer their expertise across local businesses and community 
members.” 
 
Stone Hill Financial’s new address is: 

361 Route 31, Building D, Suite #1104 
Flemington, NJ 08822 

 
Stone Hill Financial was founded by Timothy M. Hyland, CFP® with the goal of assisting clients to develop a 
financial strategy that meets their individual needs.  Its focus is to help educate on the importance of a 
financial plan and assist clients map out an appropriate strategy that matches their unique goals, priorities, 
short and long-term objectives, and tolerance for risk.  In addition to wealth management services, its 
team of professionals work closely with small business owners in helping to design, create and manage 
employee benefit plans which include group health, executive benefits, 401k, and so on. 
 
For a complete list of services visit Stone Hill Financial’s website at www.stonehillfinancial.net or follow 
them on social media:  

https://www.facebook.com/stonehillfinancialllc 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/stone-hill-financial 
https://twitter.com/stonehillnj 

 
For questions, please contact Stone Hill Financial at 908-894-5020 or email Sofia Manoussakis at 
smanoussakis@stonehillfinancial.net. 
 
Registered Representative of, and Securities and Investment Advisory services are offered through Hornor, Townsend & Kent, LLC., (HTK), Registered Investment Advisor, Member 
FINRA/SIPC, 600 Dresher Road, Horsham, PA 19044. 800-873-7637, www.htk.com. Stone Hill Financial is not affiliated with HTK.  HTK is a wholly owned subsidiary of Penn Mutual.  HTK 
does not provide legal or tax advice.  Always consult a qualified tax advisor regarding your personal tax situation and a qualified legal professional for your personal estate planning 
situation. 4978814RLB_Oct24 
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